
HOUSING IS A
HUMAN RIGHT

Dear President Idriss Deby Itno,

Tens of thousands of people have been made homeless after being forcibly evicted from their homes in several neighbourhoods in N’Djamena
since February 2008. Their homes were demolished and the majority of families who lost their homes have not received

alternative housing or any other form of compensation.

I urge you to stop all forced evictions and house demolitions and ensure that all victims of forced evictions receive alternative housing and compensation,
in accordance with Chad’s obligations under international law.

I also urge you to adopt guidelines for evictions which comply with international human rights law,
based on the UN Basic Principles and Guidelines on Development-based Evictions and Displacement.
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